Reference

F84.88

RECEIVED AND IN SECULAR

Level 2 Telstra Centre 70 Collins Street Hobart Tasmania 7000

GPO Box 300 Hobart Tas 7001

Phone (03) 6233 3749 Fax (03) 6224 0217 ballot.box@tec.tas.gov.au www.tec.tas.gov.au

Mayor Carol Cox Flinders Council PO Box 40 WHITEMARK TAS 7255

Dear Mayor Carol Cox

Local Government Association of Tasmania — 2015 by-election

The Tasmanian Electoral Commission is conducting the 2015 by-election for President of the Local Government Association of Tasmania (LGAT). Nominations have closed and the postal ballot material necessary for you to complete your vote is enclosed.

Please follow the instructions on the ballot paper carefully. After you have voted, put the ballot paper in the 'Ballot Paper Envelope' and seal it.

Important! You must personally sign the 'Ballot Paper Envelope'. Your vote will not be counted if this envelope is not signed. The secrecy of the ballot will be strictly maintained by this office.

Place the sealed and signed 'Ballot Paper Envelope' into the 'Reply Paid Envelope' addressed to the Tasmanian Electoral Commission and post it to reach the Returning Officer by 10 am Tuesday 8 September 2015.

If you would like further information or assistance, please call Rod Huskins of this office on 6208 8716.

Yours sincerely

Julian Type

ELECTORAL COMMISSIONER

4 August 2015